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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 19
th
 November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

NSA Update 

 

Mrs Annie Gill, has stepped down from her role as Chair Person of the NSA.  In addition to this, Mrs Michelle Gavin has 

also stepped down from her role as NSA Vice Chair & Secretary.  We would like to thank both Mrs Gill and Mrs Gavin 

for their tremendous hard work and dedication over the years, all of which has benefitted the children of Norwood 

through their amazing fund raising. 

 

With this in mind, the NSA cannot run in the way it has done previously and therefore the Christmas Fayre will look 

different this year.  The Christmas Fayre will be held on Friday 5
th
 December 2014 from 3.30pm-4.30pm. 

 

There will be a Christmas raffle, with many amazing prizes up for grabs.  Tickets for the raffle will be on sale from the 

school office from Wednesday 19
th
 November to Wednesday 3

rd
 December 2014. They will also be on sale in the 

community room (where the tuck shop is) on the 19
th
, 20

th
, 21

st
, 26

th
, 27

th
 and 28

th
 November from 3.15pm-3.45pm.  

The raffle will be drawn at 4.15pm on the day of the Christmas Fayre. 

 

As usual, children will be asked to bring in donations of bottles, chocolate and sweets for our tombola stalls, in which 

they will be allowed a ‘dress down’ day on Friday 28
th
 November 2014.  We will also gratefully receive cake donations 

on Thursday 4
th
 and Friday 5

th
 December 2014 and these will be on sale during the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Moving forward, the NSA hopes to be able to continue to host a range of events across the years, all of which are to 

raise money for the children of our school.  Recent fund raising by the NSA has subsidised trips, bought new touch 

screens for each classroom and added an outside classroom to name but a few.  If you feel you could support this 

incredibly worthwhile cause, please let the school office know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 


